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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year we will be creating another hugely successful and popular harvest ‘Feast 
for your Eyes’ video festival that you will be able to watch over and over again. Each 
class from Nursery to Year 6 will be sharing songs, poetry, art, music, painting and 
other harvest delights.  

We will be creating our production over the next couple of weeks and it will be 
released onto Face Book, You Tube and the school website from Friday 8th October. 
This is a wonderful opportunity for you to see just how creative your children are. 
Links for the event will be emailed out. 

This year, we are supporting Winsford Salvation Army. If you would like to only 

donate long life/non-perishable items, ensuring that all goods are in date and have a 

shelf life of at least three months. Suitable items would include unopened tins, dried 

and packet goods, biscuits and cereals. Please send in your donations on Thursday 

7th October so we can ensure families receive their parcels before half term.  

We are looking forward to releasing our harvest video and we hope you enjoy and 
appreciate the efforts that have gone into creating especially for you. Also, a thank 
you in advance for all your kind donations. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Jenny Edwards  
Humanities Coordinator 
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